
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal 
DATE: September 2021
RE: Board of Trustees Report

Enrollment
5th-93
6th-94
7th-101
8th-113

Start to the year
The year is off to a great start. We have seen a higher than normal amount of sick students 
for this time of year. Our staff is working hard to keep track of student makeup work and 
meeting student needs.

Math Curriculum
Students and staff are enjoying the curriculum.

Benchmark Testing
We are currently benchmarking our students in math and ELA




